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2025 Primary 1 Orientation Day & First Day of School  
 

Welcome Message by Principal 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome to our Lasallian family and coming onboard Parents Gateway (PG). Your 
child is now part of this global Lasallian Community that is functioning in over 80 
countries and more than 1100 educational institutions around the world.  
 
The primary school years are an important phase in your child’s education as they lay 
the foundation for your child’s learning. This is also the time when they are most 
curious about the world around them. In these formative years, we want to build your 
child’s confidence and disposition to learn for life.  
 
At De La Salle School, we want to provide our Lasallians with a broad range of learning 
experiences so that they can discover and nurture their talents and interests. Most 
importantly, we endeavour to inculcate our Lasallian values of Faith, Service and 
Community, encouraging our Lasallians to share their talents and gifts with the 
community and reach out to the last, the lost and the least.  
 
We have programmes lined up to help your child transit comfortably from Pre-school 
to Primary School. The information is as follows:  
 

Date Time  Programme Mode  

18 November 2024 

(Monday) 

3 pm – 4.30 pm P1 Orientation Day online via Zoom 

2 January 2025 

(Thursday) 

8 am to 12 noon P1 First Day of 

School 

face-to-face  

 
 
More details on these programmes and administrative instructions will be sent out to 
you on Tuesday, 15 October 2024. Thank you and we look forward to having you 
onboard with us on this partnership journey in ensuring a well-rounded and joyful 
primary school education for your child.    
 
Semper Fidelis 

 

Cheryl Choo 

Principal 


